
Lori   Hilton   
Summer   address:   
185   Sandbar   Road   
Windham,   Maine   04062   
  

Winter   address:   
PO   Box   393   
Deep   River,   CT   06417   
  

Re:   LD   394   
  

Dear   Sirs   and   Madams:   
  

I   am   writing   to   express   my   unconditional   support   for   LD   394.   
  

Loons   and   other   wildlife   are   a   treasure   of   our   lakes   and   rivers    -   boat   racing   endangers   them   
and   they   deserve   protection.   
  

No   boat   race   should   ever   be   permitted   inside   the   territory   of   a   pair   of   nesting   loons.   
  

I   hope   to   see   this   bill   enacted.   
  

Lori   Hilton   and   
Connor   Hilton   
  
  


